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2nd July 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
Year 6 Business Enterprise Fair 
 
Our Business Enterprise Fair is the afternoon of Monday, 8th July 2024.  Children can start 
bringing products or materials into school whenever they have them ready.  Alternatively, 
they can bring them on the morning of the fair.  
 
Each group can have one parent/family helper if they wish for some or all of the afternoon 
(1:15pm to 4:00pm).  This is totally optional and is not a necessity as there will be plenty 
of staff helping on the day.  If you are interested in helping, please email the office so we 
know who to expect. 
 
We will open the stalls to parents to visit after school from 3:30pm until 4:00pm, so would 
like to keep the Year 6 children until 4:15pm.  This will allow time for them to clear away 
their stall before they go home.  If they are able to stay, please could you give permission 
for your child to stay until 4:15pm and let us know whether you are happy for them to leave 
on their own.  
 
Any questions, please contact us via the office. 
 
Many thanks for all you support. We really appreciate it. 
 
 
 
 
Year 6 Team 
_________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Business Enterprise Fair - Monday 8th July 2024 
 

Child’s Name:  ____________________________________   Class: ________________ 

 

*I give / I do not give permission for my child to stay at school on Monday, 8th July until 

4:15pm (*please delete as appropriate) 

□ My child has permission to walk home after the fair at 4:15pm 

□ My child will be collected by ____________________________________ at 4:15pm 
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